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Fraser Valley Chapter - Upcoming Events 

Summer Party - Saturday, August 12th  

Lorna and Dan Ramsden have offered to host a summer party at their home in South 
Surrey.  Hope to see you there. 
 

Century Ride - Sunday August 13th (7:00am Start) 

The FV Chapter annual Century Ride has been scheduled for mid-August. This ride 

has three loops totalling 100 miles (162.5 kms). You can choose one, two or all three 

loops - whatever you prefer! There will be a short break between loops. 

Victoria Ride - Wednesday August 16th  

The Victoria Chapter has invited Fraser Valley members to participate in a ride event and 
mid-day BBQ.   
 

Final details on these events are currently being finalized. More information will be 

provided on the Chapter website and in upcoming emails. 

 

 

Proposed CCCTS Cross Canada Tour 
You should have received an email from Robin Howe, the CCCTS Tour Director, 

dated July 5th  explaining a proposed Cross Canada Tour spread over 3 years (Year 1: 

2025 - Vancouver to Winnipeg, Year 2: 2026 - Ottawa to St. John’s Nfld., Year 3: 

2027 - Winnipeg to Ottawa).  It sounds like a most interesting adventure.  
 

Here's the link to Robin’s email - https://cccts.org/fraser-valley-post/cycling-across-canada-plan-b-

assessment-of-interest-from-robin-howe-tour-director/ 

If you are interested in doing the whole tour or just the Vancouver to Winnipeg 

section in 2025, please email Robin at robincooksandsews@gmail.com 
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Kudos to Bruce McLean – Thank you! 
The July CCCTS Newsbrief (which we trust you read) had a very complementary article on 

Bruce McLean who had served on the CCCTS Board for many years and made a major 

contribution to the growth and development of CCCTS.  In addition, over the past few 

years, Bruce, who lives in South Surrey, has been assisting the Fraser Valley Chapter with 

CCCTS website development, user training and problem solving.   Bruce, the Chapter very 

much appreciates your assistance over the past few years and we wish you well. 
 

Week of Rides 

After a two-year absence, the Chapter’s Week of Rides returned (July 10-14) and was 

very successful with a good complement of riders each of the five days.  Thanks to our 

ride leaders and kudos to Becky Judd, Caroline Carlisle, Neil McNeill and David Liggat 

for riding all five days. 
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Welcome New  
FV Chapter 
Members 

 

Joan LeDrew 

Linda Hensman  

Pierre McConnell 

Article of Interest 
Vancouver Mom Ticketed $230  
Over a Back Loading Bike Rack 

https://bc.ctvnews.ca/it-s-quite-demoralizing-

new-vancouver-mom-ticketed-230-over-back-

loading-bike-rack-1.6458470 

 

CCCTS Code of Conduct 
Members are reminded to read the CCCTS Code of Conduct which can be found at: 

 https://cccts.org/club-document/cccts-code-of-conduct/ 

Fraser Valley members are reminded that “Every member has a role in treating others with respect, courtesy, 

fairness and equality.”  In particular, this applies to how ride participants interact with leaders and fellow riders. 
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